
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Proposed by-law regarding hate speech etc
Date: Thursday, June 13, 2024 3:36:15 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Bernice Royce 
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 3:33 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Proposed by-law regarding hate speech etc

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Thank you in advance for submitting this by - law which is long overdue but admittedly has become more urgent in
the past months Most gratefully Bernice Royce

Sent from my iPhone

ferranta
CW(2)




